Subject: Ref; 2022/3635/P Howitt Close Building Works

Hello,

T have written previously at my alarm of the threat to the infrastructure of the street.

Howitt rd is a small street and is very crowded already. How the area would cope with the extra traffic,
rubbish and recycling collection cte is a concern.

I really am worried what it would do to the street and the added strain on Camden Council.
I object to these works (previous planning application 2021/3839/P) on these grounds and;
It would be entirely inappropriate to the area and an eyesore.

Just bunging an extra story onto this building is not the answer.

Our tiny street can barely squeeze anyone clse in!

Kind regards,

Carol-Anne Turner

42 Howitt rd
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